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« Extra extra pair of

- Copies of ID, passport, insurance, prescriptions, etc.
« Family evacuation & contact plan

« Flashlight + batteries, whistle

= Cash (small bills), cell phone charger

- Emergency blanket, rain poncho

+ Battery-powered or hand-crank radio

« First-aid kit, N95 masks, hand-wipes, personal hygiene

IN CASE OF EMERGENCY
“GO"BAG ASK ME
e venta o e o ABOUG BOING ;;

= Work gloves (in case of fire or to move obstacles)

1. One for EACH family member and pet. 55
2.Swap out perishables as needed.
3. Keep in multiple locations (home,

garage, car).

o
Scan for more tips [H]

November 2024

Dear Neighbors,

We're excited to share with you the items included in our 2024 grant program, “Ready, Set,
(Climate) Action!” This initiative is part of our ongoing effort to support the City of Sunnyvale’s
Climate Action Plan and highlight the important role we all play in creating a sustainable future.

The three items in your packet—the Emergency Go Bag, car window cling, and food waste
coaster—are designed to help you take tangible actions toward this citywide goal. Here's how
you can participate:

1. Prepare at least one Emergency Go Bag: Use the suggested contents as a starting point
to create your own emergency kit(s). Scan the QR code for additional tips to ensure you're
prepared in case of a local emergency.

2. Display the Window Cling: Place the cling on the back window of your vehicle. Scan the QR
code to submit your ideas for ways we can reduce driving and save money on gas!

3. Learn about reducing Food Waste: Check out the tips on the enclosed coaster then visit
www.cherryhillna.org/food-waste/ to learn more and share your ideas for cutting down on
food waste in our community.

If you would prefer not to participate in this program, please email me (khb@graystar.com), and
| will be happy to collect the items from your doorstep. We want to ensure that these resources
are put to good use.

Thank you for being a part of this important effort to build a more sustainable and resilient
community. We look forward to your participation!

Warm regards,

Kathy Besser

P.S. Learn more at https://cherryhillna.org/grant-program/2024-ready-set-climate-action/



